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Order of Service 

Welcome / Announcements – Chrystalyn Rivera 

Call to Worship – Chrystalyn Rivera 
Praise and Worship – Jennifer Hayes 

Offering – Chrystalyn Rivera 
Message – Les Gustafson-Zook 

 
Les Gustafson-Zook is a musician and storyteller, 

working with Mennonite Central Committee Great Lakes 
office in Goshen representing MCC in churches and relief 

sales. MCC’s mission statement reads: “Mennonite 
Central Committee (MCC), a worldwide ministry of 

Anabaptist churches, shares God’s love and compassion 
for all in the name of Christ by responding to basic 

human needs and working for peace and justice. MCC 
envisions communities worldwide in right relationship 

with God, one another and creation.” Much more 

information about MCC work can be found at mcc.org 
 

 
(Children are welcome to get clipboards/pencils/paper when the 

sermon begins. Materials are located in the lobby next to the 

church office in the mailboxes.)  
 

After Service: 

Adults, please move downstairs for donuts and coffee, and a 

discussion of today’s sermon. 

 

Children ages 3 years to 5th grade are invited to participate in 

Sunday School in the classroom downstairs next to the kitchen. 

 

Children 2 and under may play in the fellowship hall next to the 

sermon discussion area. 

 

             

Financial Focus 

   Offering Attendance 

February 21, 2016:  $1039.00 36 

February Average:  $910.67 31 

2016 Average:  $703.08  
 

Everence helps individuals, organizations, and congregations integrate 

finances with faith through a national team of advisors and 

representatives.  Everence offers banking, insurance, and financial 

services with community benefits and stewardship education. Contact 

Barb Passwater or visit everence.com 

Announcements 

 The women of the church are reading “The 

Irresistible Revolution” by Shane Claiborne. They will 

meet on Thursday, March 3 at 6:30pm at Faith Bell’s 

house to discuss the first four chapters. 

 Kaitlyn Hayes is passionate about spreading the 

gospel in South Africa. The Leadership Team is 

recommending a donation of $1,000 as financial 

support for her mission trip this summer to South 

Africa. She needs to raise $6,500 to go, so donations 

over and above this from church members would be 

appreciated. 

 Please plan to attend service Sunday, March 6 as 

there will be a Transition Team update. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 28, 2016 

We are forgiven individuals who submit to God the Father, to 

Jesus our Lord, and to the Holy Spirit and to the authority of the 

Old and New Testaments. As recipients of God's Grace, we are 

called to celebrate our life in God, to teach and nurture the 

purposes of God, and by word and deed to share the love of 

God. We are a multicultural community with a warm welcome 

for all. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Fairhaven Mennonite Church 

5401 Winter St. 

Fort Wayne, IN  46806 

(260)456-6997 

 

www.fairhavenmennonite.org 
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